PROPOSAL NOTICE

The Cambridge City School District will be accepting proposals for the operation and
management of the school district’s Food Service Program. Proposals can be obtained
by contacting the district Treasurer, Ed Wright, at 740.439.4007 or at 518 S. 8« St.
Cambridge, OH 43725, Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. or via
email at ed.wright@cambridgecityschools.org. A walk-through of the district’s
cafeteria will be held on April 26, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. Attendance is required. The walk-
through location is Cambridge High School at 1400 Deerpath Dr. Cambridge, OH
43725. The sealed proposals will be due by and opened at 1:00 p.m. on May 11, 2023,
in the Board Office, located 518 S. 8« Street, Cambridge, OH 43725. The Cambridge
City School District Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any or all
proposals. (Published in the Daily Jeffersonian Newspaper, Cambridge City Schools
on 4/10/2023 and 4/17/2023).



